Communication: C19
Committee of the Whole (PM)
December 6, 2022

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca Item #3
To: Jacquelyn Gillis

Subject: FW: [External] Public Works Meeting OP.22.002 and OP.22.005 RioCan Real Estate, Dec 6, 22

Date: Friday, December 2, 2022 10:16:25 AM

From: steve v I

Sent: Friday, December 02, 2022 10:14 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Public Works Meeting OP.22.002 and OP.22.005 RioCan Real Estate, Dec 6, 22

Hi | live in the area and oppose this entire plan!

There are too many Buildings to be built in one area. Either doing the North Precinct or South
Precinct is already too much, but understandable as expansion has to happen in a lot of places. The
infrastructure cannot support so many thousands of new people in the area. The subway is on the
other side of 400. Too many cars in an area that cannot support it as it is. Do you drive it now? It's
bad enough now. Imagine after? | already try to avoid going south of Hwy 7 on Weston.

The number of buildings need to be spread out more to other areas of Vaughan.
It would be nice if the people living here have the ability to have a choice that affects their lives. |
have talked to people about this and | have not heard one person say, That's a good idea because it's

a bad idea.

Thanks
Steve



